



Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 7th January- Week B

Have a very Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year!

Notices:

- All Years: Thank you to all who supported FOFs over the last few weeks by donating prizes and selling raffle tickets. After another successful year those that have won prizes will receive them today via their children (Friday 20th Dec) or receive a phone call to collect if the prize involves alcohol!
- All Years: Return to school Tuesday 7th January.

Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents

• No new letters this week.

Coming up next week:

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day

Kind regards,

Pastoral team.

